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TOWN OF SEABROOK, NEW HAMPSHIRE
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

May 14, 2025
M050-25
TO: Kelly O’Connor, Deputy Town Manager
FROM: John M. Starkey, DPW Manager
RE: Driveway Applications ready for Board of Selectmen Review
6 Groveland street, 19 Groveland street, and 193 Tilton Street
Dear Kelly,

Please see the attached Driveway applications for 6 Groveland Street, 19 Groveland Street,
and 193 Tilton Street.

Is it possible that these could be reviewed on Monday May 19* please.

Respectfully submitted,
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John M. Starkey
DPW Manager
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ce: William Manzi, Town Manager, Stephen Franciosa, Christopher Finneral, David Schiappa, DPW Office Manager



